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Dear All,
I trust you are keeping well.

Please find attached a letter to the Planning Department outlining my mother’s opposition to extensions
being made in the Quickswood Estate in Primrose Hil

Please do not hesitate to get in touch with me if you have any questions at all.
Best wishes,

Clem



